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Suspicious Fire on Bainbridge Island 
 

Bainbridge Island, WA – October 25, 2016.  Investigators have concluded that the cause of the fire in 
a home under construction at 254 Ferryview Lane, Bainbridge Island is suspicious in nature and the 
origin remains undetermined at this time.  The case has been turned over to the Bainbridge Island 
Police Department 
 
The fire occurred early on Monday morning and destroyed a home under construction and damaged 
a nearby home, also under construction.  At the time of the fire, there were no utilities connected to 
the building and work on it had been stopped while other projects were completed. 
 
If citizens have any information concerning this fire, they are encouraged to contact the Bainbridge 
Island Police Department at 206.842.5211. 
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